From: Yoshihiko Taki

To: Leann Nguyen
Date: June 04, 2010

Subject: FCC File # 0255-EX-ST-2010

Message:
Dear the person in charge,

Thank you for your reply on my application.
Purpose of this test is user applications investigation on live network in the United States. More ever we
are trying to evaluate our terminal for wireless internet applications.

If having interference, we have an engineer in Fujitsu Network communications in Richardson She is
going to take care of it in that case. TX.

However we applied very stable plat form for evaluation terminal.

That plat form based cell phones has been already certified by FCC in these 10months. And those
commercial cell phones are used by a lot of travelers from Japan to the United states.

Since that we have less possibilities causing interference when we evaluate our terminals.

In case you have any question, please contact me.

With my best regards,
Yoshihiko Taki



